
Sent: 25/09/2024 4:06:10 PM
Subject: PEX2024/0005

I would like to object to the proposed development at the Harbord hotel.

This application does not currently comply with allowable developments in our area.
We are already stretched when it comes to the number of people both

Sent from my iPhone


